
Wednesday, 13th December 2017 

Dear Families, 

NEWSLETTER – Week 10, Term 4 
Christmas Lunch and Book Prizes 

Last Wednesday our wonderful support staff prepared an amazing 

Christmas lunch for our students. This idea was floated by Kate Pinn 

last year and a tradition we will continue yearly to thank the students 

for their hard work throughout the year.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Matt Falloon and his Trained Balloons 

Thank you to Gunnedah Pre-School and Emma Christie for organising 

Matt Falloon to come up to our school last Friday. He entertained the 

audience with creative balloon sculptures, balloon twisting, magic 

and comedy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Street Fair 

A huge thank you to; Emma Christie, Dale Wallis & Shayne Williams 

(100s Club), Mark Single (BBQ), Darcy Gosper (child minding duties), 

Tyson Small, Jesse & Jamie Hinton (selling drinks), Ethan Leader and 

Heath King (setting up). We appreciate you all for donating your time 

on Friday night to cook the BBQ and sell drinks for Gunnedah Pre-

school. We will be receiving half of the profits, hooray to all of you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Family Fun Day 

A huge thank you to the P&C for the family fun day on Sunday 10th 

December, there is a huge amount of work involved organising this 

event. It was a fantastic day of train rides, a jumping castle, scooters, 

food, friendship, water play and a visit by Santa!  

The P&C also presented Alysha with her graduation present and the 

school received a gift voucher for a much needed new oven. 

Alysha’s family bought the school a blow up ‘water-park’ (for 

students 10 years and under) as a farewell gift from the Keast family. 

Thank you to all the families who came along and supported the 

Inaugural Fun Day too. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates  

Movies – Coco, 11:30am at the Civic, kiosk will be closed  

End of term – Friday 15th December, students return on Tuesday 30th 

January, 2018  

Have a happy and safe Christmas break  
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Happy birthday to a maturing young man! 


